
 

 
 

PFC Application #19 
 

Public Notice 
 

 
 

The Des Moines Airport Authority will hold an Airline Consultation meeting on October 

20, 2023 at the Des Moines International Airport terminal to discuss an application for 

use of Passenger Facility Charges (PFC).  The PFC are planned to be used for the 

construction of the New Passenger Terminal at DSM.  The amount of the application 

request is $172,000,000.  

 

Members of the public who would like to provide input for this project may attend the 

Airline Consultation meeting at 12:00 pm, October 20, 2023, in the DSM terminal Cloud 

Room.   

 

Questions may be directed to Brian Mulcahy, bcmulcahy@dsmairport.com, 515-256-

5389. 
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